
March 11, 2019

RE: Insulin Policy Update

Dear Pharmacy Provider,

Effective April 1, 2019, the Department of Community Health is requiring that all 
pharmacy providers bill the smallest commercially available package size for Insulin 
Products and are required to bill the Division for the exact days’ supply, based on the 
directions and quantity prescribed.  

In some situations, such as packaged insulin products, a day supply greater than 30 may 
be permitted. 

For the billing of a day supply value greater than 30 days to be reimbursed, one of the 
following circumstances must be met:

 The prescription is written such that the smallest commercially available 
package size of the product will exceed a 30 day supply
OR

 The prescription is written so that the smallest commercially available 
package size is less than a 30 days’ supply and requires an additional 
package that will supply the member as close to a 30 days’ supply as 
possible.  When billing Georgia Medicaid for multiple packages, the 
calculated days’ supply cannot exceed 59 days.

In the instance that the smallest available package size will exceed a 59-day supply, 
providers may contact the Technical Help Desk at 866-525-5826 for further 
assistance.

Thank you for your continued participation in the Georgia Medicaid & PeachCare for 
Kids Program.


